

July 9, 1974

Note to File

I received a call from Mr. Masefield on July 3. Masefield told me that he is pushing very hard with Licensing, but he does not believe that Licensing will be able to consummate the license amendments until Friday afternoon. He went on to say that he would appreciate any efforts we could do, as he knows we have been, to continue to try to expedite it as much as possible and practical. I told him that we would. I asked him what was his best estimate on when he would be fully ready for the very thorough inspection we had planned to be sure that they meet all these amendments and that we are satisfied that the operations can be done safely. He said that he wanted it as soon as possible and that he intended to run through a number of tests on the interlocks, etc., on Friday and do some other work. He feels that they'll be in great shape by Monday - tentatively he thinks Monday would be the day. I told him that Nelson would be in contact with him who would allocate the time period.

cc: Nelson
McClintock
✓ Lubenau

Jhm